
March 15,2007

Alan,

We are delighted with our first year in the Town Planner. The coupon
redemption has been very impressive. We appreciate the fact that the
Town Planner allows us the opportunity to be on display every day in homes
that are near our restaurant.

We highly recommend the Town Planner to any establishment that wants to
grow their business and give back to the community. Thank you for your
professionalism and dedication to this project. We are happy to renew our
participation for 2008.

Sincerely,
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757.382.9464
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50% OFF


